
HERTFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

FAIRLANDS PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY 
 

Pound Avenue 
Stevenage 

Hertfordshire 
SG1 3JA 

30 June 2009 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
The Year 6 production of ‘Mary Poppins’ will be performed on Wednesday 8th   July. We are 
holding two performances, which we hope will accommodate everyone who wants to see the 
production. The afternoon performance at 1.45 pm, is open to both parents and children. The 
evening performance at 7.00 pm is for adults and secondary school aged siblings only, as the 
rest of the school will have already seen the show. The children should return to school at 
6.30 pm for the performance, and go to their classroom. 
 
It is essential that all children attend the evening performance whatever part they play. 
Please sign below to confirm. 
 
The performances will be staged in the KS2 hall, and initially you may apply for three tickets 
per child, but for only one performance, although we may be able to offer extra tickets once 
the first ones have been issued. Please return your slips by Friday 3rd July, after which time 
any extra tickets will be issued. 
 
You will have the opportunity to contribute to a collection the end of the performances, 
to fund the Year 6 leavers dinner.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all, for what I know will be a thoroughly enjoyable evening. 
 
 
 
Miss Bridge  
Assistant Headteacher  
�----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Mary Poppins 
 
Child’s Name………………………………………………………………Class……………… 
 
I understand my child needs to attend the evening performance. 
 
� I would like 1 / 2 / 3 * tickets for Wednesday 8th July at 1.45 pm  
 
� I would like 1 / 2 / 3 * tickets for Wednesday 8th July at 7.00 pm  
 
� I would like        extra tickets for Wednesday 8th @ 1.45 / Wednesday 8th @ 7.00 if they are 
available. 

*please delete where necessary 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………Parent/Carer 


